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Date:  December 9, 2024 

Subject:  Toxic Substances Control Act (TSCA) Statement 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The Toxic Substances Control Act of 1976 provides EPA with authority to require reporting, record-

keeping and testing requirements, and restrictions relating to chemical substances and/or mixtures. The 

Rules limit or prohibit the manufacture (including import), processing, and/or distribution in 

commerce (including within articles) of the following PBT chemicals: 

 

• Decabromodiphenyl ether (DecaBDE) 

• Phenol, Isopropylated Phosphate 3:1 (PIP 3:1) 

• 2, 4, 6-tris(tert-butyl)phenol (2, 4, 6-TTBP) 

• Hexachlorobutadiene (HCBD) 

• Pentachlorothiophenol (PCTP) 

 

Sealevel Systems, Inc. certifies to the best of its knowledge that it is compliant with the requirements of 

TSCA regarding the five (5) PBT chemicals listed above and that none of the above-mentioned chemicals 

are intentionally used or added to our products. 

 

This Statement is based upon information provided to us by our suppliers of raw materials and/or 

components used in the manufacture of Sealevel Systems products. 

 

Please contact me with any questions or concerns. Thank you for your continued support of Sealevel 

Systems, Inc. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Dale Sanders 

Quality Manager 

864-843-4343 


